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Francis Howell Central Grad Receives Lindenwood-Pachyderm Scholarship   

 

St. Charles, Mo.— Sarvinoz Hasanova, a 2010 Francis Howell Central graduate, has been 

named the recipient of the 2010 Lindenwood University Pachyderm scholarship, which is 

presented in cooperation with the St. Charles County Pachyderm Club.  

Hasanova accepted the $500 renewable award at the club’s meeting on Friday, 

June 25 in St. Charles.  

A May graduate of Francis Howell North High School, Hasanova will attend 

Lindenwood University in the fall 2010 semester and plans to major in political science.  

The oldest of four children, she was active throughout her high school years in a 

variety of school organizations and activities, including Future Business Leaders of 

America (FBLA), Student Council, speech and debate competitions, DECA, and others. 

Fluent in English, Uzbek, and Russian, she is a two-time Student of the Week honoree 

during her high school years and placed in district FBLA speech competition in her 

senior year.  
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